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333 Clay
P.O. Box 4648
IS‘ERM:IANK. Houston, Texas 77210-4648 {713) 646-4100

December 15, 1995

0il Conservation Division
District II

P.0O. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88210

O

Re: Revised Form C-105
SPC Rohmer No. 1 SWD
Sec. 23 T-22S R-27E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Enclosed, please find an amended Form C-105 and the schematic
pertaining to the above referenced SWD.

Due to the detection of a small tubing leak on December 4,
1995, the Rohmer No. 1 was shut in. A new string of PVC lined 2%"
tubing was installed on December 8, 1995. The 2%" x 5%" annulus
was filled with 2% KCl and Packer Fluid. The annulus is isolated
with a 2%" x 5%" Loc-Set Packer and was pressure tested to 300 psi
for 30 minutes. A chart recorder was used, and the test was
witnessed by a representative from your office.

The well was placed back in service on December 8, 1995 and
normal operations resumed.

Sincerely,

[P

o e T,

Steward E. Rogers
encl.

cc: Owen Mobley
Faye Turman
Richard Lentz
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